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Dear Families and Friends,

Set the date, Bowl-a-thon 2023 will be taking place on Saturday October 7, 2023. We are
very excited about having the event this year. The format will be similar to last year.. There will
be bowling at Amity Bowl from 12:30 to 3 p.m. at Amity Bowl. Please join us immediately after
the Bowlathon for a BBQ on our campus!

The Bowl-a-thon is a fundraising event for CHSC. In the past, we have donated the funds to
improve the fitness room, the lounge area and purchase new vans.

Please consider:
o Making a monetary donation to CHSC indicating the Bowl-a-thon in the memo. While all
contributions are appreciated, donors will receive recognition for these three levels.

Strike Level - $5,000 or more

Spare Level - $3,000 to $4,999

Split Level -$1,000 to $2,999
o Donating raffle prizes in the form of gift cards (CVS, Stop and Shop, McDonalds, taxis, etc.).
Gift Cards can be dropped with Kenyatta Simmst at CHSC or contact Mary Doherty at
914-262-8317 with any questions.

CHSC students and Community Members who raise $100 in donations will be exempt from the
$60 participation fee for the day. They must still submit a registration form. Since bowling
participation is limited to 50 bowlers, please submit your registration early. Registration forms
must be submitted by

The cost of the Bowl-a-thon remains at $60 for those who wish to fully participate. This will
include bowling, tee shirt, 5 raffle tickets and the Barbecue. If you want to bowl, you need to
sign up immediately. Registration forms must be submitted by Friday, Sept. 22.

Everyone who wants to come to lunch is welcome. It will be $15 for lunch and $15 for a tee
shirt. The cost of raffle tickets will be $1 each and $20 for 25 raffle tickets. Raffle tickets will be
on sale at Amity Bowl during the event. There is a separate registration form for those who
do not want to bowl.

We are truly excited about Bowl-a-thon 2023. Please join us for a fun family day. Thank you for
continuing to support our efforts on behalf of CHSC.

Sincerely,
Shelley Hartz, and Mary Doherty (co-chairs)

REGISTRATION FORMS DUE MONDAY SEPTEMBER 28, 2023



